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RE:  Germane modification to Clearinghouse Rule 15-099 

 

 

Dear Senator Vukmir and Representative Sanfelippo: 

 

The Board of Nursing is making a germane modification to Clearinghouse Rule 15-099 to correct an 

inadvertent error. 

 

In SECTION 6 of the rule, the definition of “delegated nursing act” was repealed and a new definition of 

“delegated act” was recreated.  The proposed rule inadvertently failed to retain language authorizing a 

registered nurse to delegate acts to other health care personnel (Current N 6.02 (5) reads:  “Delegated 

nursing act” means acts delegated to an L.P.N. or less-skilled assistant by an R.N.”) 

 

Therefore, the Board of Nursing is making a germane modification to SECTION 6 to read: 

 

SECTION 6 N. 6.02 (5) is repealed and recreated to read: 

 

N 6.02 (5) “Delegated act” means acts delegated to a registered nurse or licensed practical nurse or acts 

delegated by a registered nurse. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns regarding this modification.  Thank you. 

 

Cordially, 

 

 

Jeffrey Miller 

Chair 

Board of Nursing 
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